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PRESS RELEASE 

 

On the 3rd day of AKAM Iconic Week, the Embassy commemorated the Indian Technical and 

Economic Cooperation (ITEC) Day on 15.09.2022. In the weeks leading up to ITEC Day, all ITEC Alumni 

from Turkmenistan were invited to write an essay on the topic “How ITEC has helped in reshaping my 

career”.  

The Embassy felicitated Ms. Ayna Orazova and Mr. Meretmukhammedov Terkesh, first and 

second prize winners of the essay competition. Both the winners thanked India and ITEC for helping 

them further their careers.  

 

Some photos of the event are attached:  



 

 

 


